
 
PROJECT UPDATE          AUGUST 25, 2017 
 
SATURDAY WORK HOURS – Crews continue to be on-site working Saturdays 7 a.m.-4 p.m.  
 
ART ON HIGH  
The Art on High Strategic Master Plan kicked off with an informational session this week. If you did not have the chance 
to attend, learn more about this plan that builds upon the Streetscape Improvements Project by visiting the website 
artonhigh.org. 
 
AT KING AVENUE 
Duct bank installation is nearly completed and the team, along with the private utility companies, will now begin pulling 
wires through those ducts. The underground work on King Avenue is expected to wrap us sooner than initially 
anticipated with crews finishing Friday, September 1 or Saturday, September 2 depending on weather conditions. Expect 
King Avenue to re-open immediately after completion of this work. 
 
BETWEEN 8TH AND 9TH AVENUES 
Sidewalk and landscaping is being installed as the City’s work in this area wraps up at the end of August. Expect to see 
private development projects nearby continue to progress.  
 
BETWEEN VINE AND GOODALE STREETS 

• Crews recently completed storm sewer and utility duct installation  
• Underground wiring work continues as crews get final steps complete to serve the new traffic signals being 

installed beginning late next week.  
• Installation of brick paver crosswalks continues on the east side of the road at the intersections of Vine/Spruce 

and High streets. Once the crosswalks are completed on the east side of the road, crews will begin working on 
the west side of the intersections.  

• Expect noise impacts to remain the same as the past couple weeks’ activity, where at times heavy equipment is 
used for excavation, tasks that involves digging and trenching, and for bringing in materials such as brick.  

• In two weeks, there is expected to be a partial road closure at Goodale Street as part of the crosswalk and 
intersection work. Traffic will be able to flow on the east side of Goodale Street. Valet service for restaurants at 
the Cap at Union Station is not expected to be impacted. 
  

 

Estimated construction schedule: May 15 – Nov. 9 
 
An overview of the project and additional information is always available at columbus.gov/highstreet 
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